
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

8. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
  Letter from Edgeware Bowling Club regarding reallocation of funding received from the Sport 

and Recreation Fund 
  Letter from Steve McCarthy regarding home catering business in Marble Wood Drive 
  Letter from Jim Fraser regarding the Melrose Building 
  Email from Ronald Ingram regarding parking issues in Prestons Road and Salford Avenue 
  Email from Tony Lake regarding CPTED workshops 
  Letter from Kirsty Ferguson to Lynda McKenzie regarding Francis Avenue Neighbourhood 

Improvement Project 
  Email from Peter Morgan regarding trucks in Belfast 
  Email from Darel Hall regarding Averill Street 
  Email from Andrew Hensley regarding Knowles Street kerb and channel project information 

evening 
  Email from Peter Tucker regarding safety at Northfield Road 
  Email from Cool Deals 
  Email from Chris Gunn regarding roadworks - compulsory stop signs 
  Email from Kevin Ford regarding 24 Marble Wood Drive 
  Letter from Graham Morgan 
  Email from Derek Erasmus regarding penalty for insecure loads. 
  Email from Karen and John Clark regarding resource consent for 612 Marshland Road 
  Email from Clive Smith regarding Northwood Predator Fence 
  Knowles Street (Cranford Street to Jameson Avenue) Street Renewal Project consultation 

newsletter 
  Plan of Tuam Street Councillors' Car Park 
  Email from Annette Buxton requesting reimbursement for food provided at a meeting to discuss 

silting in the Brooklands Lagoon. 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


